Save Those Rainbows!
The Mac

An exciting exhibition is coming to the MAC later this year!  They are calling on all lock down Leonardo's to 'Save those Rainbows' for a project to commemorate front line workers during this world pandemic. 

One of the more positive consequences to come from staying at home over the past few months is that it's inspired so much creativity with families turning to art to express themselves and reflect on the experience of life in lock down.
                                  
When the MAC re-opens, they are taking a unique opportunity as an institution to publicly acknowledge those who continued to work in the front line throughout the lock down - key workers who put their lives at risk to care for others. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The MAC have asked us to share this exciting information with our pupils, so that you can send them your rainbow artworks for this special exhibition to be displayed in their galleries, alongside works of professional artists. 
                                            
Children can simply post their rainbows to:                          
Save those Rainbows
The MAC 
10 Exchange Street West
Belfast
Co. Antrim
BT1 2NJ
                                                                       
They will be in touch later in the year with further information on when they plan to re-open the MAC and share the exciting ways that our school can engage with the arts in a post-lock down world. 
                                                                        
